MAR 15 1992

MEMORANDUM FOR: Phillip F. McKee, Chief
Reactor Safeguards Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards

SUBJECT: TRANSCRIPTION OF VOGTLE AUDIO TAPE NO. 141

The enclosed Audio Tape No. 141 is another in the series taped by
a former employee of Georgia Power Company at Vogtle Nuclear
Plant that may contain Safeguards Information. As with previous
tapes in the series, numbers 44 and 153, this is to request that
tape No. 141 be transcribed by your contractor and that the
transcription and the tape be returned for review of the contents
to determine if safeguards information is disclosed. We will and
inform you of the results of this review.

If we can be of further assiscance, please contact D. McGuire at

FTS 841-5545.

Douglas M. Collins

Enclosure:
Vogtle Tape No. 141

cec w/0 encl:
G. Jenkins, RII
P. Skinner, RII

C. Evans, RI1l

: DRSS
CGUIRE:JC

v

609090221 960827
PDR FOIA
KOHNSS~129 PDR



